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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 
On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am pleased to congratulate 
the Canadian Foundation for Asian Culture (Central Ontario) on the 
launch of the Virtual Museum of Asian Canadian Cultural Heritage. 
 
Ontario’s strength lies in its diversity: by embracing every culture, 
Ontarians have created an inclusive, dynamic and prosperous society. 
Together, through the hard work and collective efforts of the many 
groups that call this province home, we have built a quality of life that 
is second to none. 
 
Through the power of the Internet, the virtual museum will give 
Ontarians from all backgrounds an invaluable opportunity: to learn 
about the rich history, traditions and customs of Canadians of Asian 
descent. I applaud everyone involved with this worthy endeavour. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for much success as you launch this new 
and informative website. 
 

 
Dalton McGuinty 
Premier 


